
Roger Clap Family Newsletter 617-635-8672
Tuesday, February 27, 2024 35 Harvest Street Dorchester

Dear Roger Clap Families,

As we head into March please check out these important events & how
to sign up to make sure you receive your child’s winter report card!

● TODAY→ Tuesday, February 27: Roger Clap School
Site Council Meeting on Zoom from 6-7pm. You will:
○ Learn how to participate in staff hiring for the upcoming school year

○ Hear from Coach Z our PE and Health Education
Teacher about the upcoming Safe & Health Body
Unit launching in the Grade 4, 5 & 6 classrooms.

● Thursday, February 29 - Learn about Summer
Camp opportunities in the Clap Cafeteria from
4pm-6:45pm. Meet with Camp representatives and sign up

for summer programs! Many free & low cost camp
options! It’s never too early to start planning for
summer.
● March 18 - March 28 - Email, text or call your
learner’s grade teaching team to schedule a 30
minute family conference. This is a meeting with
you, your child, and their teaching team to review progress and set new goals for
the remainder of the year. Winter Report Cards will be given out at this meeting.

Tue. March 19 Grade 4 Mon. March 25 Grade 5 & K2

Wed. March 20 Grade 6 Tue. March 26 Grade 2

Thur. March 21 Grade 3 Wed. March 27 K0/K1

Fri. March 22 Sibling Conference Day Thur. March 28 Grade 1

Other Upcoming Dates:
● Friday, March 8 - Popcorn Day [Reach out to Mrs. DP to volunteer!]
● Tuesday, March 26 - 6:00 - March School Site Council Meeting on Zoom

where families can learn about Spring MCAS & provide feedback about
our school’s Snack & Wellness Policy

In partnership,
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal


